
From: Elsa Delgado Edelgado@GPTX.org
Subject: FW: Self-Serve Avgas Operational again

Date: December 2, 2021 at 1:12 PM
To:

 
 
From: Mark Divita <mdivita@GPTX.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2021 1:00 PM
To: Elsa Delgado <Edelgado@GPTX.org>
Subject: Self-Serve Avgas Operational again
 
Dear Tenants,
 
We are happy to finally announce the 100LL Avgas pump is operational again for self-
serve and fuel truck single point use.  The system has bene checked, fuel tested, filters
replaced and the credit card reader and fuel key system are active.
 
We apologize for in the inconvenience this caused.  Never before in my 10+ years
managing airports have we not had a problem at a fuel farm fixed within 48hrs.  When the
pump was diagnosed as completely dead, the contractor tried to source one across the
entire country to no avail.  We had to have the manufacturer build one and it was an 8
week lead time; hence the 2 months we were down.
 
We currently have Avgas at $4.40/gal for the self-serve pricing.   This ties the lowest
pricing in the area for airports.
 
For the long term we have ordered a second pump to be installed on the other Avgas
tank so we will now have redundancy.  We are looking at redundancy options for the Jet-
A tank as well.
 
Thank you,
 
Mark Divita, CM
Airport Director

mailto:DelgadoEdelgado@GPTX.org
mailto:DelgadoEdelgado@GPTX.org

